
The Reverend Father Arsen Barsamian 
Pastor, St. James Armenian Church 
834 Pepper Avenue 
Richmond, Virginia 23226 

Dear Father Arsen: 

June 7, 1983 

We thank you for your letter dated May 24th 1983, and as re­
quested we are enclosing copies of the questionnaire form for a 
divorced person desiring to be married in the Armenian Apostolic 
church required for the Primate's approval. 

With regard to your suggestion for marriage and baptismal 
certificates to be perforated on the stub end, kindly be advised 
that at the present moment, we have a large supply of these 
certificates, and when our supply is nearl,xexhausted, we will 
consider your recommendation. 

In addition we have requested the bookstore manager to 
investigate the matter of the Armenian alpha~et placements th~t 
you had ordered. 

Enclosure 

Yours respectfully, 

Frank Avakian Stoneson 
Executive Director 
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Diocese of Armenian Church 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, New York 10016 

May 24, 1983 

Att: Mr. Frank Stoneson 
Dear Frank: 

We would like to have.several copies of the questionnaire 
form for a divorced person desiring to be married in·our · 
church which requires Surpasans approval. 

Also, is it possible that the marriage and baptismal certifi­
cates be.perforated on the stub end so that they will not tear 
in removing them fro~ the pamphlet. 

· ,~ Would.you.possibly check with the bookstore and see why 
~~~ 1{, ,,..., the Arme~ian Alphabet· placemats that .we had. ordered have 
f-' not been.sent as yet. 

Sincerely, 

Rev. Arsen Barsamian 


